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CONDOLENCE MESSAGE  

 

Passing of Datin Paduka Sister Enda Ryan FMM 

 

Archbishop Julian Leow, together with the clergy and the faithful of the 

Archdiocese of Kuala Lumpur, extend their deepest condolences to the 

sisters of the Franciscan Missionaries of Mary (FMM) of Malaysia and 

Singapore, on the passing of Datin Paduka Sr Enda Ryan FMM on 7 April 

2024.  

 

Her dedicated service in the field of education, especially for girls, not only 

inspired many but also gave opportunities to the needy who otherwise 

would not have had access to education.  

 

Eternal rest grant unto her, O Lord, and let your perpetual light shine upon 

her.  

 

“Those who walk uprightly enter into peace; they find rest as they lie in death.” 

(Isaiah 57:2) 

 

 

 

 
Rev Fr Dr Clarence Devadass                           

Chancellor  
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